
Dental Nurse 

Louise had a baby 

boy in May this 

year. We are 

pleased to say 

baby Charlie is 

doing well and we 

look forward to 

welcoming Louise 

back to work in 

the Spring. 

 

 
 

 
 
BERKHAMSTED DENTAL PRACTICE 

Caring for your family’s teeth 

 

 

Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year, 
from all of us at Berkhamsted Dental Practice. We now send our Christmas Newsletter only by email. If we don’t have your 

up to date email address please let us know at reception or at info@berkhamsteddental.com.  Similarly if you wish to 

unsubscribe from further newsletters, please let us know.  

The practice will close in the afternoon on 

Friday 23rd December and re-open at 9am on 

Wednesday 28th December. The practice will also 

be closed on Monday 2nd January as it is a Bank 

Holiday.  

If you should experience a dental emergency over 

the holiday period please phone the practice on 

01442 865646. Our answer phone will give details 

of how you can contact the Hertfordshire Out Of 

Hours Dental Service for advice. There is also 

information on dealing with dental injuries on our 

website www.berkhamsteddental.com, 

or use our QR code below: 

 

 

TM 

Jitten Masters is joining our 

team in January. He has a special 

interest in Implant Dentistry. 

 

Jit will be available for implant 

consultations & treatments on 

Friday mornings.  Having trained 

at University College, London with 

John, Claire, Giles & Phil he has 

gone on to complete post-

graduate training implant 

dentistry in the USA. 

 

We are thrilled to welcome Jit to 

our practice team and delighted 

the practice can now offer 

implant treatments. 

 

10% OFF ALL 
TOOTHBRUSHES 

AND 

ORAL HYGIENE AIDS 
DURING 

JANUARY 2014 
With this voucher 

 
ONE VOUCHER PER CUSTOMER 

VOUCHER HAS NO CASH EQUIVALENT VALUE 

 

 

Berkhamsted Dental Practice 

20a Lower Kings Road 

Berkhamsted HP4 3NQ 

01442 865646 

www.berkhamsteddentalpractice.com 

info@berkhamsteddental.com 
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We are continuing to 

refurbish the practice and have 

recently upgraded our digital X ray 

system which improves our ability to 

show you any problems with your 

teeth. Over the December weekends 

we will be decorating the hallway & 

landing so please bear with us if we 

don’t look our best for a few weeks! 

 

 

 

Please excuse how we look! 

Specialist Dentistry.  
We offer a broad range of routine and advanced dental care 

at Berkhamsted Dental Practice. Partners Claire Rogers and 

John O’Grady are specialists in Paedodontics and 

Prosthodontics respectively. We also refer patients to 

visiting specialists Giles Kidner (orthodontist) and Philip 

Mitchell (endodontist) who operate their specialists 

practices from our premises in Lower Kings Road. 
 

 

 

C
h
ri

st
m

as
 c

ar
d
 d

es
ig

ne
d
 b

y 
H

ug
o 

O
’G

ra
d
y 

We are always interested to hear 

what you think of us, the practice & the 

services we offer. It’s always nice to hear 

if you are happy with your treatment and we 

would like to include testimonials from our 

patients on our website. If there is 

anything you are unhappy with, or think we 

can improve, we are even more interested to 

hear your views! 

You are welcome to speak to any member of 

the practice team, we have comments slips 

available at reception and you can contact 

us at info@berkhamsteddental.com 

 

Paedodontics is dentistry for Children. Claire can provide a range of treatment for 

children and young people including those who have special needs or are anxious about seeing a 

dentist. 

Prosthodontics is the replacement of missing and damaged teeth. John can provide a 

range of crowns, veneers, bridges and dentures. He can also provide advice about implants. 

Orthodontics is all about straightening crooked teeth. Giles can provide a range of 

braces including various “invisible” options. 

Endodontics is the science of root filling teeth. Phil can carry out root fillings and surgery 

to help preserve teeth where the nerve has died or become infected. Without such treatment 

these teeth would need to be extracted. 

Dental Nurse Caroline joins the 

team in December. We are delighted to 

welcome her to the practice.  
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